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Comments: I am in full support of the Redstone to McClure Pass trail. As a Redstone local, I frequently ride my

bike from Redstone to McClure Pass, an activity that at times feels death defying. And yet it is such a beautiful

stretch of landscape. This trail would offer a much needed, safe way to experience the canyon between the two

places. I can't say enough how much it will improve the quality of life for people who live in the Crystal Valley,

especially those who want to experience the landscape more slowly, and more in tune with their surrounding

environment than from the window of a vehicle. 

 

My one caveat with this support is that I hope the trail will NOT have seasonal closures, especially on the the Old

McClure Pass road section as that is a valuable winter recreation spot (and simply a beautiful place to walk) for

many locals. Instituting a winter closure would risk losing valuable local support, especially considering that area

is currently open year-round.

 

Thank you for taking these comments into consideration. My final ask is that the path be finished next year!

That's a joke, sort of. Thanks again.


